Bingen Garbage Service

Skamania County Sanitary Service, Inc.

P.O.Box 6

Bingen, WA 98605

(800) 622-1096 

(509) 493-9292 FAX

October 18, 2005
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W.

P.O.Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Subject: Request For Addition of Fuel Surcharge

Dear Sirs:

Bingen Garbage Service and Skamania County Sanitary Service, Inc., owned by the same individual request the addition of the fuel surcharge of 2.04% of the garbage service provided. In order to facilitate staff examination of this request we have enclosed the following information:

1. Copy of the purposed bill that will be sent to affected customers

2. Tariff pages containing the effect of this request

3. Working papers in support of this request

We are requesting Less Than Statutory Notice treatment of this request per commission letter date October 14, 2005, and an effective date November 1, 2005. Please contact Holly Demchuk at (503) 442-6816 if there are any questions or problems. 
Sincerely, 

Holly Demchuk

President 
